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  Lismore Primary School Scoop 
Our vision is to develop well rounded, confident and responsible individuals who aspire to achieve their full potential. 

We will do this by providing a welcoming, happy, safe and supportive learning environment in which everyone is equal 
and all achievements are celebrated.  

 
Lismore Primary School would like to acknowledge the Wathaurong People, the Traditional Owners 

of the land on which we are gathered and pay our respects to their Elders-past and present and emerging. 
 

77 William Street Lismore Victoria 3324 
www.lismoreps.vic.edu.au 

FROM MY DESK 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to again say thank you to you all for the support you have shown me over the past 8 
months. Though I'm excited for my next big adventure, I am really sad to say goodbye to the wonderful staff and stu-
dents here at Lismore. Please take care and look after each other! 
 
This term we see Pauline Sanderson taking 4 weeks of long service leave. She will start her leave on the 26th of August 
and be back next term. We have been able to cover her with two teachers. Simone Gellie Monday and Wednesday) 
and Lisa Serong (Tuesday) for the 3 days she has our junior class. We wish her well on her adventures during her 
leave. 
 
We have a number of excursions still to come this term, please ensure you are signing and returning permission slips 
as soon as you can. This helps with the booking of buses and catering of food if required. 
 
Thank you again for being an amazing community. 
 
Take Care 
Tegan Aquilina 

 
 
School Captain Report   
Hello everyone, today I will tell you about this week.  
Well to start it is Science Week so we’ll be having some science activities in class.  
As you know last Thursday we had Winter Sports and everyone had a great time and tried their hardest!  
 

Now I’m going to interview Rory.  
Hi I’m Rory. My favourite thing this year was making wombat stew. This year I’m looking forward to going to  
Sovereign Hill. My best subject is inquiry, in inquiry I like it when we watch stories on the tv. At playtime I like to 
kick the footy and play basketball.  
 
Next week's assembly is on Friday and don’t forget 
next week is also book week so don’t forget to get 
those costumes ready and bring back forms for  
Sovereign Hill. 
That’s all I have for this week. 
 
Jacko 

Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

Staff emails: 
Mrs. Parkhouse - judi.parkhouse@education.vic.gov.au 
Mrs. Sanderson -pauline.sanderson@education.vic.gov.au  
Mrs. Evans - narelle.lucas@education.vic.gov.au 

School email – lismore.ps@education.vic.gov.au   
School phone – 5596 2121 / 0467 633 338 
Acting Principal: 
Ms.Aquilina -  tegan.aquilina@education.vic.gov.au        

http://www.lismoreps.vic.edu.au
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Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

 F-2   Wow what a busy time it has been lately with Christmas in July and the Potato  

Olympics! The F-2 students have absolutely loved it! 
 

3-6  The 3-6 students enjoyed participating in the Winter Sports at Derrinallum  last 

Thursday! 

   ONE LINERS!                                  

Welcome to Week 5. 
CURRICULUM  
In Writing students have been working on writing 
procedures. Our Reading focus is making inferences. 
If you are making inferences while reading, you are 
making a guess about what you don’t know based 
on the information available – basically, you are read-
ing between the lines. Often, you use your prior 
knowledge to help draw conclusions and make 
judgements.  
For Inquiry we have been working on the Paris Olym-
pics and will shortly be learning about the Paralym-
pics.   
SEESAW  
Just a reminder, Seesaw is a great way to connect 
with your child’s teachers. If you are having difficul-
ties in connecting, please feel free to pop into school 
for some assistance.  
REMINDERS 
Next week is Book Week and we have our excursion 
to Sovereign Hill on Wednesday and our Dress Up 
parade is on the Friday. Assembly will also be on this 
Friday. 
Remember if you have any concerns, please contact 
one of us to have a chat. Our door is always open. 
 

Regards, 
Pauline and Narelle 

F-2 NEWS 



Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

YOUNG 

ACHIEVERS   

F-2 Class  Kit for his fabulous reading. It has been 
great to see you using many new strategies to help you 
work out unknown words. Well done Kit! 
 

3-6 Class   Connor for using his voice in the 
classroom when he needs help with tasks. 
Well done Connor! 

3-6 NEWS 
Welcome to Week 5! 
What a very busy two weeks it has been! We've had Christmas in July celebrations, Pota-
to Olympics, and Winter sports at Derrinallum, and we're not even halfway through the 
term. Despite having many students away due to illnesses, we've managed to complete 
many work tasks. 
In our Writing and Inquiry studies, students are finishing their African country travel bro-
chures. They have been researching many interesting facts and learning new information 
about their chosen country. In STEM, our focus has been on the Olympic Games. Stu-
dents have been keeping an Olympic Games journal daily and tallying up medals won. In 
numeracy, students completed their multiplication post-test. I was very pleased with the 
growth made, given that so many students were away during this topic. We have now 
moved into division, and I am so proud of the way students are connecting the relation-
ship between multiplication and division. 
Last week, Jackson returned to our classroom after spending 9 days at Somers Camp. He 
presented a slideshow to the class, showcasing what he had been up to. All students were 
engaged and asked many questions about the camp. We all enjoyed his presentation. 
Thank you, Jackson. 
Finally, we want to wish Ms. Aquilina all the best at her new school. We thank her for all 
the hard work and support she has given us in our classroom. 
If you have any concerns or questions, please get in touch with me via email or in your 
student’s diary. Remember my door is always open, and you are welcome to see your 
child/children’s work. 
Cheers, 
Judi Parkhouse 

  
Writing 

Informative writing – research information to publish a travel brochure. 
Daily Journal writing – personal writing 

  
Reading 

Comprehension Focus:  Monitoring and Clarifying 
Guided Reading, Reading Rotations 

 
Sounds-Write 

Unit 16 -Pauline   Sound: /s/ Spellings:  <s, ss, st, c, ce, se, 
Unit 26 – Judi        Sound: /ae/  Spellings:  <ai, ay, ea, a-e, a -ei, ey, 
eigh> 

  
Numeracy 

Division - calculate shares of objects into equal groups using reverse 
multiplication, estimation strategies and algorithms, with and without 
remainders. 

  
STEM 

Earth’s Place in Space –  Earth’s Rotation and Revolution 
  

  
  
INQUIRY 

  
Complete African Country Travel Brochures 
  
Welcome to South America! 



School Dates to Remember 

Monday 12th August National Science Week 

Tuesday 20th August 3-6 Leadership day @ Glenormiston 

Wednesday 21st August Sovereign Hill excursion 

Friday 23rd August Book Week Dress-Up Parade @ 3pm/ School Assembly 

Monday 2nd September Pupil Free Day—NO SCHOOL 

Friday 13th September Sports day at Linton Primary School 

Thursday 19th September School Council meeting 

Friday 20th September Last day of term—2.30pm dismissal 

Monday 7th October First day of Term 4 

Humpy Happiness

Last week, I got back from 
Somers School Camp, 
which was nine days.  
We had to do lots of differ-
ent activities, some of the 
activities were boating, ar-
chery, challenge swing, fly-
ing fox and bush craft.  
My favourite activity was 
Challenge Swing. I went all 
the way to the top, it was 
really fun.  
I had a great time! 
Jacko 


